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I have recently read about recycling proposals in Wales and would like to say 

that I fully support the co-mingling system as operated by the Vale of 

Glamorgan. The Vale previously operated a separation system which was 

cumbersome and time comsuming from a customer's point of view and I feel 

that a return to this would discourage my current level of recycling. The 

storage of additional boxes and bags would also cause a problem in my 

home and I suspect many other homes. 

  

Mrs Helen Meakins 

  

 


